
 

7th February, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

       

        Christina Harrhy 

        Electoral Services 

        Bargoed House 

        1 St Gwladys Way 

        Bargoed 

        CF81 8AB 

 

 

Dear Stakeholder, 

 

Re: Police and Crime Commissioner Election Gwent - Thursday 2 May 2024 

 

As the Police Area Returning Officer (PARO) for the Gwent area, I am writing to 

provide key information and relevant dates for the Police and Crime Commissioner 

Elections (PCC) on Thursday 2 May 202



and the procedures for submitting those addresses are complied with, the collation of 

local totals and calculation of the result and finally the declaration of the result.  





http://www.caerphilly.gov.uk/my-council/voting-and-elections
mailto:beechd@caerphilly.gov.uk




  



 

 

Appendix 2 

Useful links and contacts 

 

Contact web links 

Gwent PARO website  

http://www.caerphilly.gov.uk/my-council/voting-and-elections
http://www.caerphilly.gov.uk/my-council/voting-and-elections
http://www.electoralcommission.org.uk/
mailto:harrhc@caerphilly.gov.uk
mailto:streed@caerphlly.gov.uk
mailto:electoral.services@blaenau-gwent.gov.uk
mailto:electoralservices@caerphilly.gov.uk
mailto:Voting@torfaen.gov.uk

